FIND US ON THE WEB www.mooselodge602.org

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK Moose Lodge #602 Governor: Trent Boner Past Governor: Larry Gomez

Jr. Governor: Taylor Lisco
Tres/Sec: Scott Boner
Prelate: Tanner Miller
Administrator: Bill Auyer
Sergeant at Arms: George Emery

Trustees: Breck Wagstaff, Randy Pexton, Dan Bohlander

Moose Lodge #602 February Newsletter MOOSE HAPPENINGS

The first month of the New Year is already in the books. We had a few good parties throughout the month of January. Once again I would like to say thank you to those of you who have your parties at the lodge. Also, thanks to all of you who help to make them happen. As we look into February we do have some exciting things going on. Please take a look at your calendar to see what we have going on.

ONE MOOSE

I have had quite a few people approach me with questions concerning the new One Moose. I am doing my best to answer these questions but I still have a lot of questions myself. I would like to direct anyone that is curious of what is happening or has questions to the following link: https://www.mooseintl.org/one-moose-vote/

If you do not have internet or are not "tech savvy" come down to the lodge and ask Becky to print you off a FAQ sheet or some slides from the Town Hall meeting.

VALENTINES DAY DINNER

We will be hosting a Valentine's Day dinner. Blake and Jason will be cooking your choice of Bacon Wrapped Filet or Lamb Chops along with vegetable, potato, salad, and dessert; all for \$30. We will also be having a happy hour upstairs from 4-6 with appetizers and cash bar. RSVP at 358-5359 or on the Moose Lodge facebook page.

DADDY DAUGHTER DANCE

We will be having a Daddy and Daughter dance on February 15th. Dad's get your little girls dressed up and bring them down! It will be a night full of memories. Dance is from 6:00-9:00.

QUEEN OF HEARTS

The pot continues to grow and is just shy of \$6,000. Come in and enjoy a burger and refreshment. You must be a current paid up member to select a playing card.

Enrollment

We had a good turnout for the enrollment and I would like to say thank you to all of you who made it to the ceremony. If you received a letter and were invited to the enrollment but were unable to attend then I would invite you to attend the next enrollment ceremony. The enrollment is very informative and helps to bring new members and old members together. Please watch the newsletter/calendar for future enrollment dates.

RECEIVE YOUR NEWSLETTER VIA E-MAIL

I would like to remind everyone that you can receive your newsletter and calendars via e-mail. If you would like to be put on the e-mail list please send an e-mail with the address you would like to receive the e-mail to mooselodge602@gmail.com

Catch Ya Along The Trail, Trent